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Comments: I support this withdrawal. I have visited the Black Hills, and i know that it is a land of great beauty. It

is sacred to our Native brothers and sisters. I cannot imagine hiking, camping, and caving in an area disrupted by

mining. I want to show my daughter the beauty of the Pactola Reservoir Rapid Creek Watershed. Mining, even

when carried out responsibly, disrupts the land, the ecosystem, and the peace. Please protect wild lands, their

plants and animals, and respect Native rights. I'm asking you to expedite the withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of the Interior.


